AU softball game at Ithaca postponed
4/05/07

ITHACA, NY Poor weather has forced the postponement of the AU softball team's doubleheader at Ithaca College,

scheduled for this Saturday, April 7. At 1 p.m. The games will be played at Ithaca on Wednesday, April 18, at 3 p.m.
Alfred's next scheduled games are on Monday, April 11, at 3 p.m. against Hilbert College. The doubleheader will be
played at Hornell High School.



